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SFG Bank Assets – Winning Bidder Announced 
 

The Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation (FDIC) has signed a bid confirmation letter 
to sell a 40 percent equity interest in a limited liability company (LLC) created to hold 
assets of SFG, a subsidiary of Silverton Bank, Atlanta, Georgia, to Square Mile Capital 
Management LLC. The FDIC will initially hold the remaining 60 percent equity interest in 
the LLC. 

The offered assets for sale consisted predominantly of performing hospitality loans and 
loan participations with an unpaid principal balance of approximately $421 million. The 
sale was conducted on a competitive bid basis, and best and final offers were received 
on Friday, April 23, 2010. The bid received from Square Mile was determined to be the 
offer that would result in the greatest return for the receivership of all competing bids. 
Silverton Bank failed on May 1, 2009. The expected closing date is mid-May, 2010. 
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